
November 5, 2021 
 
Floor Seal Technology Inc.  
1005 Ames Avenue  
Milpitas, CA 95035  
Attn: Bonnie Boden 
 
RE: Uber Mission Bay 1+2 International Headquarters 
 
 
Bonnie and Floorseal team,
We wanted to express our appreciation for your partnership with the Uber Mission Bay
Headquarters. You helped both us and the design team navigate an extremely complicated and
unique scope to achieve, what we believe, is one of the most beautiful spaces we will get the
chance to build. Without your willingness to be a part of the design process, we would not have
gotten to a solution that everyone was happy with from both a cost and schedule perspective.
After the engagement and lead in work to the scope, your field team was responsive, paid
attention to details and truly cared about the quality of work you put in place. It is always a joy
to work with someone with the depth of knowledge and technical expertise that you and your
team possess. Walking through potential issues early allowed Truebeck to prepare and
“measure twice and cut once”. The minor punch items that did come up in a very visible space
that was the pride and joy of a world class architect, were addressed swiftly to a high level of
satisfaction by all.

Truebeck believes the success of its project is about the strength of the team it puts together
and the partnerships that we have. Floorseal is a trusted partner that we look forward to
working with again.

 
 
Raising the bar. 
 
David Steenson
Senior Project Manager
 
Truebeck Construction, Inc. 


